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11 September 2018 

 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 

 

A big thank you to everyone who has made a tremendous effort to get their 

children into school looking smart and in the correct uniform for the new school 

year.  

 

Please find attached the letter sent out last term regarding ‘Excellence in 

Everything’ as a reminder about standards in school – including the children’s 

presentation. There are one or two children who have started the term either not 

wearing the correct uniform/ PE kit or wearing extra items such as jewellery, nail 

varnish etc. 

 

There will be rewards for pupils who regularly present themselves in the correct 

uniform, and sanctions with letters home for those who do not. 

Please play your part to help the children dress correctly for school. 

 

A reminder also, for any children who use an epipen or inhaler to ensure that it is 

in school. 

 

Many thanks for your help in these matters. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Lucy Anderton 
Headteacher  

 


